
 

 

 

 
 
 

Waukegan – Coal Ash 
Community Meeting 
 

June 27, 2023 from 5:00-7:00 pm 
College of Lake County – 34 N Sheridan Rd, 5th Floor 
Waukegan, IL 60085 
Free garage parking at 32 North Sheridan, use the 2nd floor walkway to adjacent building 

 
On June 27, 2023, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will hold a 
community meeting for the general public at the College of Lake County to discuss 
the impacts and regulation of coal ash.  

The meeting will include presentations from EPA about coal ash and information 
on resources available to the community.  

The community meeting will also include a listening session, during which 
community members will have an opportunity to voice their thoughts related to 
coal ash and their community. 

Optional RSVP: https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/9e3baf249b8a41a282c9ae69bcf6a32f  

EPA CONTACTS 

Michelle Lloyd, EPA Headquarters, (202) 566-0560, lloyd.michelle@epa.gov  

Angela Mullins, Region 5, (312) 886-4237, mullins.angela@epa.gov    

 
MORE INFORMATION ABOUT COAL ASH IS AVAILABLE ON EPA’S WEBSITE:  

https://www.epa.gov/coalash 
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